
 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

April 5, 2018 
 

The meeting was called to order by Co-Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board 

Room.   
 

PRESENT:  Co-Chair Sue Wilson and Committee Members Darrel Larson, Bruce Lamb, Chet 

Sharpe, Ron Shasteen, Don Meyer, Sharon McCauley, Fred Jones, Lovie Tiedje 
 

RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 

GUESTS:  None 
 

ABSENT:  Chair Ron Smith 
 

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the March 1, 2018 

meeting was approved. 
 

Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Noted that the 2017-2018 fall and winter 

league play is coming to an end.  Summer leagues have been formed with the starting dates in 

May, 2018.  The Sun City Open tournament is scheduled for April 28th thru May 6th.  Other 

tournaments are planned through the month of October 2018 including the State Senior Tourna-

ment.  Contracts for the 2018-2019 season have been signed and returned to the RCSC 

Director for all current bowling leagues. 

 

Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  Don Meyer reported, in Di Tormanen’s absence, that 

Metro Bowlers had contributed over $33,000 to the BVL Fund and that this was a new record 

amount. 

 

Lovie Tiedje, Sun City Hall of Fame President:    Nothing to report. 

 

Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Bruce Lamb reported, in Roger 

Beebe’s absence, that 30 awards had been given out to league bowlers for achievements and 

that the association will be meeting for recommendations on keeping all members and dues cur-

rent for the future. 

 

Old Business: None 
 

New Business:  A discussion was held, to address how pleased the Bowling Committee is with 

the communication they have with RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson.  The Committee 

feels it is so important for the bowling program here in Sun City, 

 

Adjournment:  9:38am 

 

Next meeting:  May 3, 2018 at 9 AM – Lakeview Board Room 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 

Darrel Larson, Secretary 


